To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: WBC LPR Reg19 Objection
Date: 19 February 2023 10:34:41

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I wish to object to the development of the land surrounding Thatcham as shown in the
LPR.

Specifically the land north of the A4 and along Floral Way.

The local infrastructure simply can not support this development. Doctors, Schools, Roads
etc are not capable of taking the additional strain. There are current legal objections by
WBC to the development of land adjacent to this plot - and the reasons for the objection
are just as valid in this case.

Regards

Please omit my name and address from any publication.






